
Memorandum from Property Service Asset & Workplace 

This matter is being dealt with by: Derek Bargh Tel: 01609  534482 

Your Ref:  Date: 3rd May 2024 

My Ref:   

To: DIRECTOR OF BUSINESS AND ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES  
 (cc: Pat Deakin Project Controls Officer)  
 
  
 
I enclose the Application for removal or variation of a condition following grant of planning permission and necessary 
certificates in connection with the above project and should be pleased to receive planning approval as quickly as 
possible for Prefabricated Unit 0973 for which permission expires on 9th May 2024.     
 
The Planning Fee appropriate to this application is £293 and I have arranged to effect a Journal Entry to debit my 
expenditure code 100-RE-12061-2050-3035  and credit your income code 100 RK 50101 5240 00000. 

 
Derek Bargh 
Property Surveyor 
 
ENC 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of the above planning application, and confirm the contents are fit for 
registration, by email.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




